
 

 

Hatton School would like to invite parents of the children in the 

Early Years Foundation Stage to the first of our training workshops.  

This workshop will be focusing on Communication.  

Date: 31st January 2019 

Place: Hatton School   

Time: 1.00 – 2.30 

 

 

In the following week the parents are  

invited to our “stay and play” session. 

Here you can experience and get involved in different activities  

with your child using the strategies for communication. 

Date: 7th February 2019 

Place: Hatton School   

Time: 1.30 – 2.30 

 

We hope you can come  

   


